
 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, March 9, 2021, the 
Indiana County Zoning Hearing Board will meet to consider 
an application for a Request for Variance to establish a 
greenhouse / agricultural retail business in the Pine Ridge 
Zoning District. The property is owned by the Zahornacky 
Family Trust. 
 
The Hearing is scheduled for 10:00 a.m. in the 1st Floor 
Conference room of the Indiana County Courthouse Annex 
(827 Water Street, Indiana) and is open to all concerned 
citizens. Those who would like to attend this hearing via 
Zoom may do so by typing zoom.us/join into their web 
browser and entering Meeting ID: 882 6278 4670. 
 


